December 7th, 1925,

Major H. Willis O*Connor,
Government House,
Ottawva.

My dear Willis:-

I have your letter of Saturday
with reference to Csptain 7. 7., May, M.Cs, late of
the Tunnelling Conpanys

1 have not yet seen anything
of Captain Hay's application for the position which
will be created when Dr., FPorter rosigns. 1 see no
reason why Dr. Porter should resign for a year or
two. However, 1 shall be very glad to give Captain
Méy*s application every consideration.

Please give our love to Melodie
and the boy, to Hi and yourself.

Yours ever,




